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Dear Members of the House Judiciary Committee:

| write to urge you to vote in favor of the H 5436, the Rhode Island Assault Weapons Ban Act of 2025. Assault weapons,
including semi-automatic weapons have no place in society and we should be removing them as much as possible. This
bill does that and joins other states, including our neighbors of Massachusetts and Connecticut, that have similar bans.
These bans are also constitutional as the Second Amendment does not guarantee people a fundamental right to assault
weapons, as determined by federal courts around the country.

Please vote in support of this bill.
Thank you,
Greg Henninger,
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E-mail: gregoryhenninger5@gmail.com




